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September 2021 
 
Dear Families 
 
Every year schools conduct Safe School’s Drills to ensure all students and staff are aware of 
what to do in the event of an emergency.  Please review the information below and feel free to 
contact the school if you have any questions. 
All drills this year will be modified to ensure appropriate Public Health guidelines are followed. 
 
Please note that there will be no access to the school or to pick up students during these drills. 
 
Here is a list of dates that we will be holding our emergency drills. 
 
Fire Drills (6 per school year) 
Only drill #1 is announced 
Fire Drill 1 - Tuesday Sept 21 @ 12:30 
 
Lockdown Drills 
1 Monday, Nov. 15 @ 12:30 
2 Monday, Dec. 6 @ 12:30 
 
Hold & Secure Drill 
1 Tuesday, Jan. 11 @ 9:30 
 
Shelter in Place Drill 
1 Tuesday, Jan. 25 @ 11:30 
 
Bomb Threat Drills 
1 Monday, Feb. 21 @ 2:00 
2 Thursday, March 3 @ 9:30 
 
For additional information: https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/secondary/supports/secure-schools/ 
 
Please contact the school if you require additional information 
 
S. Johnston, Principal  
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